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Attention: Director - Industry Assessments
Re: Kariong Sand And Soil Supplies Facility - SSD-8660
To the Department of Planning - Major Projects,
I would like to show my support for the proposed development of the Kariong Sand and Soil
Supplies Facility.

Creating local jobs
A boost to local economy
A sustainable vision for the Central Coast
Diverting waste from landfill.
A need to recycle building materials on the Central Coast is most definitely the major
reason I would like to see this facility go ahead. I have a contracting business where we
Supply & Install plasterboard linings to approximately 12 builders in the Central Coast and
Hunter regions. We are being asked more and more regarding recycling of plasterboard
waste, as most of the off cuts of plasterboard end up in landfill. There is a recycling facility
in Mayfield (Newcastle) but it is uneconomical for me to send our Central Coast recycling
to Newcastle, so it ends up in landfill. This can be anywhere up to 500-600sqm (3-4
tonnes) of plasterboard off cuts per week.

If a recycling facility were available in Somersby we would ensure all of our plasterboard off cuts
from the Hunter and Central Coast regions would be taken there.
Thank you for recording my response in support of this application on the planning portal.
Regards,

3/94 Blackwall Road, WOY WOY NSW 2256








